

Adjectives: places

1 Look at the photos. What can you see?



2 Read the texts and match them to the photos.

Arturo

I'm from Rosario, Argentina and my favourite place is a little restaurant below our flat. It's a great place to eat and it's famous for its fish. The food is always good and it's not expensive. I go with my family every weekend. I love living above a restaurant!

Jan

I'm from Bruges in Belgium and my favourite place is the chocolate factory. Belgium is famous for its chocolate! You can go inside the factory and watch people making the chocolate. It's really interesting. The factory is very important for our town. I want to work there one day.

Kate

I live in Sydney, Australia and my favourite place is the swimming pool. It's really near the sea. It's big and it's always very clean. I often meet my friends there and we have a great time! It's a very safe place to swim. It's beautiful and it's cheap, too!

Ruby

I live in Bath, England and my favourite place is Longleat Safari Park. It's great to go there, but it's expensive! You can see lots of different animals. There are tall animals and very small animals. I like the giraffes best. They're very funny. You can see them from outside!

Arturo

Jan

Kate

Ruby



3 Read the texts again and answer the questions.

- 1 Where does Kate live?
- 2 Where is the chocolate factory?
- 3 Which animals does Ruby like?
- 4 When does Arturo go to the restaurant?
- 5 Who wants to work in a factory?
- 6 Who likes the water?

4 Find the adjectives in the texts.

beautiful cheap expensive great
important interesting little safe tall

Kate

I live in Sydney, Australia and my favourite place is the swimming pool. It's really near the sea. It's big and it's always very clean. I often meet my friends there and we have a great time! It's a very safe place to swim. It's beautiful and it's cheap, too!

Ruby

I live in Bath, England and my favourite place is Longleat Safari Park. It's great to go there, but it's expensive! You can see lots of different animals. There are tall animals and very small animals. I like the giraffes best. They're very funny. You can see them from outside!

Arturo

I'm from Rosario, Argentina and my favourite place is a little restaurant below our flat. It's a great place to eat and it's famous for its fish. The food is always good and it's not expensive. I go with my family every weekend. I love living above a restaurant!

Jan

I'm from Bruges in Belgium and my favourite place is the chocolate factory. Belgium is famous for its chocolate! You can go inside the factory and watch people making the chocolate. It's really interesting. The factory is very important for our town. I want to work there one day.

5 Read the example and answer the question.

The factory is very important for our town.

What is very important?

Now choose the correct word.

Adjectives tell us more about *nouns / verbs*.

6 Write the opposite of the adjectives.

big

little

cheap

.....

short

.....

boring

.....

- 7** Read the four texts on page 82 again. Which place do you like best? Why? Tell your partner.
Now talk about your town. Use the adjectives in Exercises 4 and 6 to help you.

My town is called ... It's big / small ...

big
cheap
short
boring

little

expensive

tall

interesting

beautiful	cheap	expensive	great	
important	interesting	little	safe	tall

1 Match the adjectives with their opposites.

- | | | | |
|-------------|---|---|-------------|
| 1 expensive | ● | ● | big |
| 2 little | ● | ● | cheap |
| 3 boring | ● | ● | interesting |
| 4 short | ● | ● | tall |

2 Circle four adjectives.

B	E	A	U	T	I	F	U	L
R	H	T	H	B	W	D	O	U
N	X	Z	H	Q	T	H	Y	K
I	M	P	O	R	T	A	N	T
P	K	N	T	L	Z	Q	V	Q
Q	E	G	D	P	P	T	F	Y
G	G	R	E	A	T	V	V	H
G	G	C	D	Z	W	E	R	R
O	H	A	W	S	A	F	E	E

3 Choose the correct adjectives.

- 1 This film is *boring* / *interesting*. I like it.
- 2 Giraffes are very *tall* / *little* animals.
- 3 This phone is only £5 – that's very *cheap* / *expensive*.
- 4 This is a *great* / *boring* book. I don't like it.
- 5 Dad, I need a *old* / *new* bike. Can I have one for my birthday?

4 Read the descriptions. What is Arthur's Seat?

SANDRA, LONDON



I'm from Mexico, but I live in London now. London is a great place to live, but it's very expensive – you need lots of money to live here! There are lots of beautiful places in London. I like St Paul's Cathedral. It's an old building and very tall. Another place I like is Camden Market. It's an interesting part of the city. I go there every Sunday with my friends. We buy cheap clothes and enjoy the music in the street.



MARIO, SCOTLAND



I'm from Italy, but I live in Edinburgh in Scotland. It's a beautiful city. I love Edinburgh Castle. It's on a hill above the city. It's very old! There are some good cafés near the castle. My mum works in one of them!

There's a great university in Edinburgh, lots of museums, shops and restaurants. And there is Arthur's Seat. It's a hill near the centre of the city. You can walk up it and see the whole of Edinburgh below you.



5 Read the texts again. Circle the adjectives.

6 Read the descriptions again. Write Yes or No. Correct the wrong sentences.

1 Sandra is from London.

2 Sandra thinks London isn't cheap.

3 Sandra goes to Camden Market on Saturdays.

4 Sanda never buys anything at Camden Market.

5 Mario isn't from Scotland.

6 Edinburgh castle is on a hill above the city.

7 Mario lives in a town.

8 Mario's sister works in a café.

9 Arthur's Seat is near Edinburgh centre.